Warsi Daitchman LLP is hiring a Family Law Lawyer!

The candidate should have at least three (3) years experience in Family Law, and should be able to manage files on his/her own.

The candidate will have a full caseload immediately upon starting, with an expected start date of August 16, 2021.

Please contact Nadia Warsi via e-mail to apply (nadia@warsidaitchmanllp.ca). Only successful candidates will be contacted.

Please feel free to share this post with anyone you know who may be interested. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
